
 

Dear ,No One has the Right to Harm You or to make you feel Uncomfortable 

 

DO YOU KNOW.... 

 

Message from the Alamo Colleges District: 
 

 
The Alamo Colleges District is committed to providing a  
supportive learning environment and to fostering, safe, 
healthy relationships among our students.   
 
The AlamoCARES website provides information on student 
rights, responsibilities, and on/off campus resources.  A  
Resource Guide for Students explains policies, procedures 
and support services.   
 
Sexual Assault Prevention for Community Colleges is an 
online survey and course addressing critical life skills. All  
entering freshmen, former and transfer students are  
required to complete Part 1 of SAPCC, by November 1st. 
 
Students in Alamo Colleges District high schools programs 
are not included in this requirement.  
 
Over half a million college students across the country will 
join you in completing such educational programs designed to 
keep you and our colleges safe. 
 
It is our sincere desire that AlamoCARES, SAPCC and other 
prevention activities regarding dating and domestic violence, 
sexual assault, and stalking will empower you to make  
well-informed decisions about issues that affect your college. 
years and beyond. 

SAPCC Instructions: 
 

1. Always sign in through ACES at      
https://alamoaces.alamo.edu. 

2. Look for the AlamoCARES box on the Student 
tab and read the important message before 
accessing the course.  Note: an alternative 
training is available; see your Vice President 
for Student Success for assistance.  

3. Click on the link provided, and complete the        
confidential pre-survey at the start of the 
course.  The Alamo Colleges District does not 
receive a copy of your responses.  

4. The quiz at the end of the course is required to 
document your completion, but the score is 
not recorded and will not impact you in any 
way. Completion is documented on your     
student record.  

5. Students completing SAPCC after November 1 
will be cleared to register within  24 hours.   

AlamoCARES 

Part 1 of Sexual Assault Prevention for Community Colleges must be  

completed by November 1st or a registration hold will be placed on your record 

http://www.alamo.edu/alamocares
http://www.alamo.edu/uploadedFiles/District/Employees/Departments/Alamo_CARES/files/ResourceGuideforStudentsonSexualMisconduct2016.pdf
https://alamoaces.alamo.edu

